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FEB 171983
In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-298/82-30

Nebraska Public Power District
ATTN: J. M. Pilant, Division Manager

Licensing & Quality Assurance
P.O. Box 499
Columbus, Nebraska 68601

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 21, 1983, in reply to our letter
and Notice of Violation dated December 8, 1982. Based on our review, we have
no further questions at this time.

We would note that Procedure 7.5.6.3 was erroneously identified in place of
Procedure 7.5.6.5 in NRC Inspection Report 50-298/82-30.

As a matter of clarification, the proposed Technical Specification change
which you have described is an acceptable method of elminating any uncertainty
which may exist in the area of procedure review requirements. We will,
however, continue to interpret the time period specified in Technical

,

Specification 6.2.1.A.4.j as allowing a maximum of 24 months until such time
as this Technical Specification is changed.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

" Origin'al S!sned by
G. L MADSEN''

G. L. Madsen, Chief
Reactor Project Branch I-

cc:
L. C. Lessor, Superintendent bec to DMB (IE01)
Cooper Nuclear Station
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